
 

 

The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, December 

2, 2021 in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 

 

 PRESENT: Dennis O’Hara, Chair 

JoAnne Fitchett, Vice Chair 

   JoAnne Clark, Secretary 

 

 

 

 The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:35 A.M. A 

moment of silence was observed.  

 

 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on November 3, 

2021, having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 

 

 Board and registrar conducted a brief review of the November 

2, 2021 general and Special Elections. No issues were found that 

would require fixing for future elections. The different CAP 

process, with three reporting categories and SOR’s was discussed 

as well.  

 

 Board and registrar discussed upcoming legislation in the 

General Assembly. Registrar discussed legislation that would help 

strengthen voter privacy. There was also a discussion concerning 

if same day registration at the polling place on Election Day would 

be enacted.  

 

 It should be noted that this was the last meeting for JoAnne 

Fitchett, whose appointed term expires at the end of December. Ms. 

Fitchett was a staunch advocate for fair, free and accurate 

elections for all voters for six years, and her voice of reason 

and common sense will be missed, as will her sense of humor and 

compassion.  

 

 Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 

meet again at 10:30, January 6, 2021.  

  

                         _____________________________             

                         JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 

 

_________________________ 

 

 

_________________________ 


